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Very Reverend James P. Morgan, Rector
Director – Office of Liturgy & Worship
Chaplain – Mater Ecclesiae Monastery
Rev. Pasquale Armando Francesco, Parochial Vicar
Deacon William Radio, Pastoral Minister 
Deacon Timothy Dickes, Prison Ministry



To:		All Clergy of the Diocese of Sioux Falls
From:  	Office of Liturgy & Worship
Date:		4/12/24
Re:  		Rite of Baptism using the Rituale Romanum, editio typica 1952

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following up on the Clergy ZOOM meeting of April 11, 2024, permission from the diocesan bishop (after proper discernment) authorizing baptisms according to the Rituale Romanum, editio typica 1952, (the Pontificale Romanum has been abrogated since the liturgical reforms of the Second Vatican Council) is “only granted to those canonically erected personal parishes which, according to the provisions of the Motu Proprio Traditionis Custodes, celebrate using the Missale Romanum of 1962.”  Permission cannot be granted by the diocesan bishop outside of this parameter.

Please refer to the Congregation For Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments: Responsa ad Dubia, on certain provisions of the Apostolic Letter TRADITIONIS CUSTODES, issued “Motu Proprio” by the Supreme Pontiff FRANCIS dated 4 December 2021.
 
Questions on this matter can be directed to the Office of Liturgy & Worship.

Fr. James Morgan
frjamesmorgan@sfcatholic.org
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